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TS 105 Reflections 

TS 105 will be a class that I will never forget. I have met a lot of great people and a great professor. I have had great experience in this class, not only from working with computers, but also working with Cerebral Palsy from the Purchase facility. 

To be perfectly honest, the only reason why I signed up for this class was because I needed to fulfill my AOK CIS requirement. When I first walked in to the classroom I didn’t know what to think. And even after a couple of classes I still wasn’t sure about it and was considering dropping the class. I am very happy that I didn’t because as the weeks progressed I started to enjoy the class and the people in it. I also learned that it would in fact be a great experience and I would get a lot of good things out of it. When my professor first sprang the idea on us about going to the cerebral palsy place in Purchase or the people of the cerebral palsy place in Purchase come to Pace University I thought it was great and made me even more happy with the decision I made to stay in the class. The next class she actually brought a lady who happened to be the head of cerebral palsy place to the class to talk about certain arrangement that could be made to make it work. We all compromised with times and made it happen. I enjoyed spending time with my student and teaching them thinkgs on the computer. 


This was a great class that I will never forget about. So far this class has made the biggest impact on me, and has opened many doors for me. 
